
 

 

May 20, 2013 
 

NOTICE 
Electronic Filing and/or Payment Information 

For All Tax Accounts 
 

Effective July 1, 2013, the Paperless Filing & Payment System (E-Pay) will be discontinued.  My 
Alabama Taxes (MAT) will replace the Paperless Filing System for Filing and/or Debit Payments.  This 
change does not affect ACH Credit taxpayers.  If you are an ACH Credit taxpayer, you may continue to 
make these payments through your financial institution.   
 
MAT is a safe and secure online service provided to you at no charge by the Alabama Department of 
Revenue.  If you currently utilize the Paperless System or remit taxes in excess of $750 per tax period, 
MAT should be utilized to make all tax payments.  
 
Please "Sign Up" and begin using MAT with your next return filing and/or payment.  Go to: 
https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov/ and apply for a MAT Username by clicking the “Sign up here!” 
link in the Login Pod.  Instructions for how to "Sign up" for a MAT Username are found through the 
"Help" link on the My Alabama Taxes web page.  There is also an instructional video that provides a 
walk-through of the process.  "Add access" to all of your ADOR tax accounts for one convenient login. 
Information on how to do this can be found through the MAT "Help" link.  If you are already using 
MAT for another tax type, you only need to "Add access to another account." 
 
Please note that companies with a debit block on their bank account will need to give their bank the 
Alabama Department of Revenue ID:  ADORCCD000.  You will need to make sure this ID has been 
authorized by the bank prior to submitting a payment through MAT.   
 
Feel free to contact the Tobacco Tax Section with any questions:  

 
Alabama Department of Revenue 
Business & License Tax Division 

Tobacco Tax Section  
P. O. Box 327555 

Montgomery, AL 36132-7555 
(334) 242-9627 

 

https://myalabamataxes.alabama.gov/

